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Year 2 SATs information 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
At the end of key stage 1 (Year 2), the government requires school’s to judge the standard that 
your child is working at in English, maths and science. To help our teachers make these 
judgements, your child will sit national curriculum tests in maths and English, known as standard 
attainment tests (SATs). These tests, along with your child’s work throughout the year, help the 
teacher to assess your child’s performance and, as they move up to key stage 2, identify their 
needs. SATs are taken during the month of May. They are very low key with no pressure at all put 
on the individual children and we do not use the word test. Hopefully the children are largely 
unaware that they are even going on.  
 
The extra sessions that we are offering after school are optional and are just there to support if 
and where necessary. They are really to help familiarise children with the format of the papers 
more than anything else. 
  
On the 9th June when the SAT’s are over you are invited into school to view the papers that your 
children have done if you wish to (further information will follow. 
 
If you have any worries or concerns then please speak to the class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah Lockwood 
Headteacher 


